
The Higher education department gives sufficient freedom to 
the 
principal, who is the academic head of the institution to 
function 
in order to fulfill the vision and mission of the institution. 
Academic responsibilities are fairly divided among all the 
staff 
members. Committees are appointed for the various academic and 
cocurricular 
activities to be conducted in the course of the academic 
year. The list of committees is displayed at the beginning of 
the 
academic year on the staff notice. This ensures transparency 
in 
policy execution. The responsibilities are communicated to the 
faculty members through regular staff meetings. The Principal 
of the 
College holds regular meetings with the teaching and 
non-teaching 
staff. In these meetings, various issues are taken up for 
discussion 
before arriving at a final decision. The Heads of Departments 
monitor the functioning of the various departments. The 
participative decision-making ensures total participation of 
all the 
people concerned. The office administration of the College is 
headed 
by the registrar, office superintendent under whom there are 
assistants and other Class IV Staff. Thus, the 
decentralization of 
departments and personnel of the institution helps in 
improving the 
quality of its educational provisions. 
Participative management: The Administration is always open to 
discussion with the teaching and non-teaching staff which, in 
turn 
encourages the involvement of the staff for the improvement of 
effectiveness and efficiency of the institutional process. 
 


